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ALVELEY AND ROMSLEY PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of the Street-lighting Committee held on 25th September 2018 in the Arden 

Centre Alveley commencing at 7.45pm 

078. PRESENT 

 Cllr Mr K Stanton, Cllr Ms P Barker, Cllr Miss I Jakeman, Cllr Mr C Noble, Cllr 

 Mr R  Narburgh 

079. APPOINTMENT OF CHAIRMAN  

Cllr Mr K Stanton was appointed Chairman of this Committee for year 
2018/19. 
 

080. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 None 

 

081. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

None 

 
082. DEVELOPMENT PLANS 

 
A schedule of work still to be undertaken had previously been circulated with 
costing estimates from the original schedule of works required prepared in 
2014.  The remaining concrete column replacements having now been 
completed, there remains £7,600 not committed from this year’s budget.  
Members discussed options on prioritising the remaining works, and agreed 
two proposals. 
Proposal One 
To continue conversion of the main bus route through the village from the top 
of Daddlebrook Rd towards Arley Lane. 
This would be the preferred option. 
From the figures obtained in 2014 it would appear that this proposal would not 
be possible at this stage as it slightly exceeds our available budget. 
Proposal Two 
To continue conversion from the top of Daddlebrook Rd down Vicarage Bank 
towards the Industrial estate. This less expensive proposal would allow some 
budget for conversion of Centre Place and some outlying lamps. 
 
It was resolved that  
 
(i) the Chairman would discuss options with Eon to see if proposal one 
 could be achieved within budget, possibly by fitting a Victorian style 
 lantern to the Old Post Office rather than the planned new column and 
 lamp. 
(ii) If Proposal One cannot be achieved within budget then to proceed with 
 Proposal Two. 
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(iii) Following discussion with Eon the Chairman to prepare a schedule of 
 work for the appropriate proposal and forward to the Clerk to raise a 
 Purchase Order. 
 
083. NEXT MEETING 
 No date was fixed for the next meeting. 
 
K. Stanton. (Committee Chairman) 
 
Note The Chairman’s subsequent discussion with Eon enabled Proposal 
 One to be purchased within the available budget. 


